
Leaf Collection 

Northumberland Borough Street Department will begin leaf pickup as soon as 80% of the leaves 

have fallen. Pickup will follow the posted “No Parking” schedule on the streets.  

Please do not place leaves in bags or in the streets. Leaves 

should be piled in the space between the sidewalk and curbs. 

 


